From: Kimberly Thomas  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 11:40 AM
To: Sparkie Forestal
Subject: A MESSAGE FROM YOUR ADVISOR: Welcome to Seattle University!
Importance: High

Hello, Advisees!  Welcome to Seattle University.  My name is Kim Thomas and I will serve as your advisor this year.  As the fall quarter progresses, it is time to think ahead to our first visit.  Our first meeting will be an opportunity to get acquainted and talk about your educational goals.  You should plan for a 20 to 30 minute visit.  To make your appointment, please call the Bellarmine Advising Center at 206.296.2260.
 
About the attachments I’ve sent to you:

The Advising “Syllabus” is yours to use for the coming year. It includes important information about our advising sessions and advising dates to put on your calendar.  

I have attached a copy of the Student Profile Form.  If you haven’t already completed this and sent it to me, please take a few moments to do it now. The profile form is really useful to have on hand during our advising session.  In addition to the profile form, please bring your red Educational Planning Portfolio to the session.  You received the Portfolio at your College Day meeting on September 22nd.  
 
I am looking forward to working with you this year.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call!
 
Take care,
Kim
 
